
From: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/25/2015 11:17:42 AM
Subject: RE: Meeting with Director Alford

Great. Thanks!
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 7:10 PM

To: Priester, Nicole

Subject: Re: Meeting with Director Alford
 
You can cancel this meeting. We'll reschedule for later October when we've finalized the document. Thanks. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 24, 2015, at 4:02 PM, "Priester, Nicole" <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Holly-
 
Is Director Alford available for your meeting with Governor Haley at 1:30 PM on Tuesday instead of 
10:30 AM.
 
Nicole Priester
Scheduler | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734-5151
NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov
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